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Tallahassee, Fla.—October 6–12 is National Licensed Practical Nurses Week and the Florida 
Department of Health recognizes the quality care that Florida’s 43,000 licensed practical nurses 
(LPNs) provide to Florida’s residents and visitors.  

“Licensed practical nurses are on the front lines of health care every day in Florida and 
throughout the nation,” said State Surgeon General and Secretary of Health Dr. John 
Armstrong. “Let’s pause this week and extend our thanks to LPNs everywhere for their 
dedication.”  

LPNs provide patient-centered, evidence-based care and are valuable members of the health 
care team. They deliver services in a variety of settings, including home health care agencies, 
hospitals, rehabilitation centers, outpatient clinics, nursing homes, dialysis centers and doctor’s 
offices.   
 
During the 2013–2014 fiscal year, more than 3,900 students graduated from Florida LPN 
programs. This rewarding profession continues to grow, with an estimated 12,500 LPN full-time 
vacancies by 2025.    
 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida 

through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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